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Notice of PCR Test Results - All “Negative”  
 

Dear parents and guardians, 

Regarding the test results from the players at the prefectural volleyball 

tournament, the day before yesterday, four women’s volleyball students were 

confirmed to be positive for COVID-19. As a result, the public health center 

investigated close contact candidates and a couple of our students did a PCR test 

yesterday as a precaution and they were all “negative” for COVID-19. 

The public health center said that there are no more close contact 

candidates, but we will continue to take thorough infection prevention measures 

such as but not limited to monitoring faculty and student’s temperature in both 

the morning and evening, and disinfecting school facilities. 

Please continue to take basic preventive measures at home as well such 

as washing your hands and wearing a face mask. 


